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A Celebration of the Life of Arthur M. Greenbaum - June
12, 2017
May 12, 2017
 

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis will host a public memorial service to honor its late co-founder Arthur
M. Greenbaum on Monday, June 12, 2017 at Monmouth University in West Long Branch.

The program will begin at 4:00pm in the Pollak Theatre and will conclude with a reception at Pozycki Hall,
where the Arthur M. Greenbaum Bridge was dedicated in 2015 in honor of his support and his
commitment to the education of real estate leaders at the University.

Family, friends and professional colleagues will share their personal memories of Mr. Greenbaum, a
seminal figure in New Jersey’s real estate and legal communities for over six decades. A founding
member of the law firm that bears his name, Mr. Greenbaum passed away on April 11, 2017 at the age of
91.

Broadly regarded as a dean of real estate law in New Jersey, Mr. Greenbaum and his late brother Robert
S. Greenbaum joined their father William L. Greenbaum to establish one of New Jersey’s most prominent
and enduring business law practices and a family legacy.

Media coverage of “A Celebration of the Life of Arthur M. Greenbaum” is welcome. For additional
information please contact:

Diana Parker
732.476.2464
dparker@greenbaumlaw.com

Erin Faltin
732.476.3278
efaltin@greenbaumlaw.com


